
High School 
Nights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 
All are welcome! 

St. Mary of the
Falls School
6:30 - 8:00 p.m.

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

9/12

9/14

9/15

9/19

9/26

9/27

9/28

10/3

10/4

10/5

10/11

10/12

St. Joan of Arc
School
6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

St. Adalbert
School
6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

St. Stanislaus
School
5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

URBAN
Community
School
6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

Holy Family
Stow
6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

St. Aloysius  
School
5:30 - 7:00 p.m.

St. Gabriel  
School
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Holy Trinity
School
6:00 - 7:30 p.m

Julie Billiart -
Lyndhurst
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

St. Barnabas
School
6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

Academy of St.
Bartholomew
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights



High School 
Night

Sept. 12th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

8262 Columbia Rd.
Olmsted Falls, OH 

6:30 pm -
8:00pm 

St. Mary of 
the Falls

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Sept. 14th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

8498 E 
Washington St.
Chagrin Falls, OH 

6:00 p.m. - 
7:30 p.m. 

St. Joan of
Arc School

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Sept. 15th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

2345 E 83rd St.
Cleveland, OH

6:00 p.m. - 
7:30 p.m. 

St. Adalbert
School

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Sept. 19th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

6615 Forman Ave.
Cleveland, OH

5:30 p.m. - 
7:30 p.m. 

St. Stanislaus
School

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Sept. 26th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

4909 Lorain Ave.
Cleveland, OH

6:00 p.m. - 
7:30 p.m. 

URBAN
Community
School

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Sept. 27th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

640 Lakeview Rd.
Cleveland, OH

5:30 p.m. - 
7:00 p.m. 

St. Aloysius  
School

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Sept. 28th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

9935 Johnnycake
Ridge Rd. 
Mentor, OH

6:00 p.m. - 
8:00 p.m. 

St. Gabriel
School

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Oct. 3rd
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

2610 Nagel Rd.
Avon, OH 

6:00 p.m. - 
7:30 p.m. 

Holy Trinity
School

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Oct. 4th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

3163 Kent Rd.
Stow, OH

6:00 p.m. - 
7:30 p.m. 

Holy Family
School - Stow

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Oct. 5th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

4982 Clubside Rd.
Lyndhurst, OH

6:00 p.m. - 
8:00 p.m. 

Julie Billiart -
Lyndhurst

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Oct. 11th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

9200 Olde 8 Rd.
Northfield, OH

6:00 p.m. - 
7:30 p.m. 

St. Barnabas
School

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 



High School 
Night

Oct. 11th
2023

Join us!
All are welcome

14875 Bagley Rd.
Cleveland, OH

6:00 p.m. - 
8:00 p.m. 

Academy of 
St. Bartholomew

To learn more about the details for each High School Night event visit:

dioceseofcleveland.org/highschoolnights

Join us at one of our regional events to visit with
local Catholic High Schools! Learn about
programming, admissions and scholarships. 


